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LED - 2024 Liquor Rules Working Group 

May 15, 2024 

 

Thank you to everyone who submitted their name to be included as a formal 
representative of their respective groups for the 2024 Liquor Rules Working 
Group. Below is the list of parties selected as members for this year's Liquor 
Working Group: 
 

Bob Hunt, Garin Vorthmann, Shawnee Adelson, Eric Foster, Vince Petkosek, 
Colin Gordon, Elizabeth Haskell, Bruce Wallace, Samantha Ryan, Michele 
Davies, Ainsley Giglierano, Lee Wood, Larry Hudson, Adam Stapen, Chas 
Runco, Cory Tipton, Patrick Maroney, Bruce Dierking, Dustin Chiappetta, 
Jennifer McGavin, Angie Howes, Stephanie Hicks, Veronica Ramos, Micki 
Hackenberger, Steve Findley, Kim Jimenez, Jennifer DeGraff, Lidia Varela, 
Tyler Rudd, Juliann Adams, Cassidee Shull, Kevin Webber, Kyle Schlachter, 
Colin Larson, Julia Stullken 

 

If you are unable to participate in any meetings, please designate a proxy at 
least two days prior to the meeting. If you do not attend three meetings 
without designating a proxy, you will be removed from the working group. 
 

Our Working Group meetings will be held virtually and in person and are 
scheduled for:  
 

May 30, 2024, from 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

June 25, 2024, from 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

July 31, 2024, from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

August 29, 2024, from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

September 2024 - TBD 

 

For the meeting on May 30, 2024, the attendance information is below: 
 

Virtual Information: 
Join Google Meeting 

 

Meeting ID: meet.google.com/yeu-dnpa-pxa  
Join by Phone: 
(US) +1 208-715-5788 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__zfhvkfbbb.cc.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001vxfSXZvryCkmzsMXT-5FVKiRmC20-5FW-5FyXX07lS0BRMhyuxo2uj-5FHweqVtQsFdZqcw-2DEcpiOE3HmjDpc1eFZzwTANrUbqXYdqRbsHmqfW6Pk-5FMqJrTjtoJvORW7lRa0EFHNa-2DFeF3DysK-2DFcSV-5FTJxqX4bLvJqY0TtrjxomqNYdO7k-3D-26c-3DwjxKUQy9Q9dkCDn1BqbPGtylf1HfUek2eNvgJmt4tTk29tC-5FvytpmA-3D-3D-26ch-3DSqv40kpBtGnDrcCVwoEXFemlJFyyQBRt3pXtMVCBBb0s1IaFiN4dug-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=lIHNEsCw213ZMDJxGiOza7wa_2EtO5s3Hv2IWTPPT1E&m=zXZT35CW0FLeg-UUPQZZ8g_ztqdvLi_BQ1Xyo_KyA2QKKTwHN0Bv1GK1P36rAbcR&s=vnbI2twXsiSG0_eP5gP2QCNR6q-JgP_c4guiQYNPCHo&e=


 

2 DR 4041B (06/14/17) 

PIN: 288473653 

 

In Person: 
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300, Red Rocks Conference Room. 
 

We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and written 
comments are always accepted and reviewed regardless of formal working 
group inclusion status. Written comments should be submitted 
to: dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us. 
Furthermore, we will allow time at the end of working group sessions for 
comments from anyone in attendance as time and technology allows. 
 

We have a lot of very important work to do this year, and we look forward to 
your thoughtful insight as we embark on this rulemaking season. 
 
Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division 
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